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-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: 27 December 2014 13:44
To: Licensing
Subject: For att:

Regarding the application for permit to sell alcohol from premises previously known as Cafe I' Clay I am not in
favour. There are three Supermarkets already in this area, also smaller outlets in Broomhill road and surrounding
streets. Although not such a problem at present the discarding of cans and bottles still exists.easy availability of
alcohol remains a health problem for all of society and discouragement is not aided by increasing outlets of sale.


